
From: Kelly Bacon (CD)
To: Kylee Watkins; jmickle@gcpud.org
Cc: Jeremy Johnston
Subject: SD-22-00001 and PF-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Project - Deemed Complete
Date: Thursday, June 16, 2022 1:11:55 PM
Attachments: SD-22-00001 North Jetty Cove Deem Complete 6-16-22.pdf

Good afternoon,
 
Attached please find correspondence in regards to the North Jetty Cove Shoreline Substantial
Development and Public Facilities applications.  Please contact me directly with any questions.
 
Thank you,
 
 

Kelly Bacon
Planner I
Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N. Ruby Street, Ste 2
Ellensburg, WA 98926
Office: (509) 962-7539
Kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us
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COMMUNITY PLANNING  BUILDING INSPECTION  PLAN REVIEW  ADMINISTRATION  PERMIT SERVICES  CODE ENFORCEMENT 


KITTITAS COUNTY COMMUNITY DEVELOPMENT SERVICES 
411 N. Ruby St., Suite 2, Ellensburg, WA  98926 


CDS@CO.KITTITAS.WA.US 
Office (509) 962-7506 


 
                                                                                                                                                                          


“Building Partnerships – Building Communities” 


 
June 16, 2022 
 
Public Utility District No. 2 of Grant County 
Attn: Kylee Watkins and Jerri Mickle 
PO Box 878 
Ephrata, WA 98823 
kwatkins@gcpud.org 
jmickle@gcpud.org 
 
 


Sent Via Email 
 
Subject: North Jetty Cove Shoreline Substantial Development Permit (SD-22-00001) and Public Facility 
Permit (PF-22-00001) 
 
Dear Applicant, 
 
Your application requesting a shorelines substantial development permit and Public Facility permit requesting to allow 
the renovation of the North Jetty Cove on an Aquatic area within the Urban Conservancy Shoreline Designation under 
the Kittitas County Shorelines Master Program, located in SEC 29 and 20, TWP 17, RGE 23, WM in Kittitas County; 
was received on May 16, 2022. Your application has been determined complete as of Friday, June 17, 2022.  
 
Continued processing of your application will include, but is not limited to, the following actions: 
 
  1. A Notice of Application will be published in the newspaper and sent to all adjoining property owners,              
 
  2. Consideration of written comments from all adjoining property owners, governmental agencies, and interested 
   persons pursuant to KCC 15A.03.060.; and 
 


3. An administrative decision will be issued. This decision will be appealable subject to KCC 17B.07.080 and 
KCC 17.62.060. 


 
If you have any questions regarding this matter, I can be reached at (509) 962-7539, or by email at 
kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kelly Bacon 
Planner I 
Kittitas County Community Development Services 
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926 
(p) 509-962-7539 
kelly.bacon.cd@co.kittitas.wa.us 
 
 
 Cc: Jeremy Johnston, Planning Official     via email 
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